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As a 44 year old Oregonian I have only ever voted by mail. Oregon's system is far 

superior to that of other states, which make voting time consuming and difficult. In 

contrast, I get to research and study and then vote in the privacy of my own home 

and then take my ballot to a mailbox, library or secure voting box. I know that the 

incident of fraud is very, very low. This seems to more of a case of discrimination. If it 

is harder to vote, then less poor citizens, less working citizens will be able to.  

I very much love that Oregon registers all those holding driver's licenses that are 

eligible to vote. I love that we vote by mail. Stop trying to fix things that are not 

problems. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


